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2020-M-165 

  
 

Subject: Temagami North Ditches – Third Phase 

Agenda Date: November 19, 2020 

Attachments: Estimate dated October 10, 2019 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct Staff to include this project in the 2021 capital budget. 

 
 
INFORMATION 
 
As Council is aware, in 2019 Phase 1 and Phase 2 of the Temagami North Ditch rehabilitation project 
were completed.  Phase 3, which would complete the installation of the French drain system to Goward 
Avenue, was not approved at that time.  Attached to this report is the estimate received at that time 
totaling $156,475 plus HST.  This project was also included in the text of the 2020 budget but was not 
proposed for completion due to the other projects that were recommended during the budget process. 
 
Should Council adopt this recommendation, a new estimate will be required as the present estimate is 
over a year old.  This new estimate would then be included in the 2021 capital budget to be considered 
by Council. 
 
Should Council not adopt this recommendation then Staff will not ask for an updated estimate until such 
time as this project is to be considered.  This would depend on the condition of other roadways and their 
relative need. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


